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Notice  

Due to inadvertent glitch one candidate name Ankit Das bearing NEET PG 2024 Roll 

No. 24661087610 could not get admitted in Round 3 at IQ City Medical College. 

So, after careful consideration the Counseling Committee has come to the decision 

to allow the candidate for choice fill up in Stray Vacancy Round. 

This is a onetime measure and shall not be taken as a precedence. 

All concerned are hereby informed accordingly. 

                                                                                                     Sd/- 
     OSD and Special Secretary 

Govt. of West Bengal 


